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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


June 27, 2013 

Dear Vendors:

Wayne State University is in the process of evaluating the responses and information received in regards to the Construction Management for the Student Center Building Renovation. The University’s Evaluation Committee expects to have a short list to release the week of July 1, 2013. 
To allow sufficient time for short-listed vendors to prepare presentation material, the University expects to hold vendor presentations the week of July 15, 2013.  Until such time as the University is ready to release the short list of vendors, all communications must be directed to the Procurement and Strategic Sourcing Office.  Inquiries should be directed to Kimberly Tomaszewski at 313-577-3757 or the Assistant Vice President, Kenneth Doherty at 313-577-3756.  

As soon as a short list has been arrived at, the University will post it to the website without delay.
Should you have any questions or concerns about this invitation, please contact me at (313) 577–3757, or email: ac9934@wayne.edu and copy Ken at ac0578@wayne.edu.  Thank you for your interest in doing business with Wayne State University.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Tomaszewski
Senior Buyer
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